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Resources 
 

Professional Development: 
 

Applications for Class 1 of OKMath and OKSci Leadership Are Now Open! 
 
OKMath and OKSci Leadership was piloted by the Oklahoma State Department of Education in 2013-2014 to create and 
support a dynamic network of Oklahoma Math and Science educators. OKMath and OKSci Leadership selects, challenges, 
develops and educates Oklahoma math and science educators who have demonstrated an interest in leadership skills 
related to mathematics and science education. 
 
If you are interested in participating in this exciting program, please complete the application by 5:00p.m. on June 9. 
Please see the attachment for more details and visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/okmath_oksci_class1 to access 
the application.  (Information attached). 
 
June 13 - OCTM's Summer Conference in Tulsa, OK.  Click on the link for details and teachers are responsible for the 
minimal registration cost.http://www.okctm.org/ConferenceReg.html 
 
June 16 – K20 Center is offering a full-day session on embedding literacy in all content areas with content specific material 
in the afternoon training.  Registration information is located at http://elaokteachers.com/?attachment_id=1174. 
 
June 20 - OSU's 3rd Annual STEM Teacher Institute (K-8) 
http://education.okstate.edu/node/438 
 
July 15-17 - OSDE's Vision 2020 conference offers content specific sessions to correlate with the upcoming transition to 
OAS implementation this next school year.  The goal is to have sessions focusing on: statistics for middle school and 
Algebra I or Algebra II curriculum, trigonometry for Algebra II, rigid motions in Geometry, along with other general 
information relating to all areas.  Registration information is below with session details coming soon.  
http://www.okvision2020.ok.gov/ 
 

Lesson Planning: 
 
Mind Shift has created an article, 10 Ways to Teach Innovation, that includes tips and strategies for encouraging student 
engagement with the learning process and you can access the information here. 
 
The Institute of Play has a collection of resources and articles that promote active learning which can be accessed here. 
 

Announcements 
 

On 8/9/2014, Broken Arrow High School will host Oklahoma’s 4th EdCamp and visit http://edcamp.org/  to get more 
information on what a session looks like. 
 
There are only 178 tickets available.  This is open to any educator from any location…  Hurry and sign up today, before it 
fills up!   
 
http://ba.edcampok.org/2014/05/21/free-registration-edcamp-broken-arrow-august-9-2014/  This link allows you to sign 
up for EdCampBA!  
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